
 Davenport 
 School District 

 801 7  th  · Davenport WA · 99122 
 (509) 725-1481 

 MEMO 

 Date:  August 25, 2022 

 To:  School Board Directors 

 From:  Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 
 Bill Ball, Transportation Supervisor 

 Subject:  Recommendation for Hire:  Route Bus Driver 

 ●  Kathlene Shumway 

 We are excited to add Kathlene to our team full time this year! She really helped us out last year as 
 a substitute driver. She has an amazing personality and is a team player. We look forward to adding 
 her to the gorilla family permanently this fall! 


